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October 21, 1950

Mr. C. F, Bass .
Skelly Oil Company
Drawer 312
Sterling, Colorado

Dear Mr., Bass:

This is written with reference to the completion of your No, 4
G. A. Henderson well in Section 18, T-9N, R-53W, in the "J" sand. -

If you have the "D" sand open in this well and open up the "J"
sand also, you will have a dual completion. Since there has been no
previous dual completion in Cedar Creek, tha approval to open both
sands will have to come after a heari.ng

The next hearing date will be November 17, 1959, If you plan

to have this matter heard at that time, your application should be filed -
by November 2, 1959, -

Very truly yours,
OIL AND GAS CONSERVATICN COMMISSION

D, V. Rogers, Deputy Director
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